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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of a Working Case Regarding 
Electric Vehicle Charging Facilities 

)
)
) 

File No. EW-2016-0123 

 
SECOND REVISED WORKSHOP DATE 

 
COMES NOW, Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and through  

the undersigned counsel, and advises that, due to an unanticipated scheduling conflict,  

the presently scheduled March 29, 2016, workshop date has become unworkable.   

Staff has reserved the Ballroom on the fourth floor of the Governor Office Building, 

Conference Room 450, 200 Madison Street, Jefferson City, Missouri, for May 25, 2016, for 

purposes of holding a workshop in its investigation of the legal and policy regulatory issues 

related to the installation and operation of electric vehicle charging facilities, and the 

associated sale of electricity to electric vehicle owners, and requests that the Commission 

issue an order rescheduling the workshop date from March 29, 2016, to May 25, 2016.  

Other than the date of the workshop, the workshop agenda remains unchanged.  Staff is not 

asking that the Commission change the March 1, 2016, date for filing responses to Staff’s 

request for comments. 

Respectfully submitted, 

           /s/ Nathan Williams  
Nathan Williams 
Deputy Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 35512 

 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-8702 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
nathan.williams@psc.mo.gov 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed or hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or by electronic mail to all counsel of record on this 2nd day  
of March, 2016. 

       /s/ Nathan Williams   

 

 


